
 

 

  

The 

257th Stiftungsfest 
has been canceled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  

 



 

 

  

https://www.germansociety.org/adopt-a-rare-book/
https://www.germansociety.org/adopt-a-rare-book/

